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April 30, 2025 
 
Sent Via Email 
 
Sacramento City Council 
915 I Street, 5th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Clerk@cityofsacramento.org 
 
Re: Proposal Designed to Eliminate Our Budget Deficits While Increasing Economic Growth and Fairness 
Dear Mayor McCarty, Councilmember Talamantes, other members of the City Council, 

I have written before about various concerns, but this time I am writing with good news! According to 
my research, this council could more than eliminate they city’s growing budget deficits and ongoing 
unfairness in our business operations tax (BOT) system—while also stimulating economic growth by jump-
starting new and small businesses—simply by following the lead of some of the city’s self-identified peer 
jurisdictions and putting a progressive BOT measure on the ballot in 2026, as the following chart illustrates: 

 
 

Therefore, I urge you to direct staff to add my proposal to the list of BOT options I believe staff plans to 
analyze and present at the next Law and Legislation Committee meeting. Feel free to reach out to me with any 
questions at (916) 692-5393 or tiffany@tiffanyclarklaw.com. I look forward to hearing from you. 
Sincerely, 

                  
Tiffany Clark 
Attorney at Law 
Law Office of Tiffany Clark 
CC: Mayor@cityofsacramento.org; District1@cityofsacramento.org; District2@cityofsacramento.org; District3@cityofsacramento.org; 
District4@cityofsacramento.org; District5@cityofsacramento.org; EGuerra@cityofsacramento.org; RJennings@cityofsacramento.org; 
District8@cityofsacramento.org; LMilstein@cityofsacramento.org; PColetto@cityofsacramento.org 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eUcMt3E2-WKiDsruuF5KM3RR6XRtV_Gr/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100824657318963887180&rtpof=true&sd=true
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